Taunton Art Association

42 Williams Street, Taunton, Massachusetts 02780 • (508) 822-4513



The Taunton Art Association is supported in part by a grant from the Taunton Cultural Council, a local agency which is supported by the Massachusetts Cultural Council, a state agency.

Tounton Art Association 42 Williams Street, Taunton, Massachusetts 02780 • (508) 822-4513

Website: www.tauntonarts.org Email: tauntonarts@live.com

February 2016



February Class Schedule

MONDAYS

Acrylic Decorative Painting with Sue Boerman 6:30 pm – 9:00 pm Watercolor with Chris Coyne 6:30 pm – 9:00 pm

FRIDAYS

Acrylic Decorative Painting with Sue Boerman 10:30 am – 1:00 pm

SATURDAYS

Oil Painting & Drawing with Matt Miller 10:00 am – 1:00 pm

Calendar of Events

THURSDAYS, FEBRUARY 4 & 18, 6 - 8 pm

Color Your World!

Need a night out? Want to meet new people?
The adult coloring book trend comes to TAA!
On the first and third Thursdays of each month come and relax with fellow coloring enthusiasts.
This is a free event. Just bring a refreshment if you'd like, a coloring book and some pencils or markers.

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 7 pm Oil Demonstration with Eli Cedrone

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 6:30 pm Board of Directors Meeting

2016 Slate of Officers and Board of Directors

President

Susan Boerman

Vice President
Phil Mellen

Recording Secretary
Ann Rebello

Corresponding Secretary Edi Young

Membership Secretary Kathy Carpenter

> **Treasurer** Linda Remedis

Board of Directors

Karen Callan Eleanor Da Rosa Sis Denson Ben Macomber Thelma McCaffrey Michael Walczak

We've had a Facelift!

Wow ~ what a difference a coat of paint makes! Thank you **Michael Walczak** for volunteering to paint the walls of the gallery. They look *phenomenal*! If you haven't been to the gallery lately you need to come by and check it out. The walls are now 2 tones of gray, lighter at the top, darker at the bottom, with white trim. You may be able to notice it in the pictures of the pot luck supper on pages 3 and 4. There's been talk for a while to paint the interior walls and the Board voted on gray tones so that your artwork would look its best during a show or an exhibit.

Welcome New Members!

TAA welcomes the following new members:

Julie Connor Eleanor Da Rosa Riley Gallagher & Family Katheen Marshall Dan Norman & Family

Thank You!

Thank you Ted Nystrom and Ben Macomber for becoming Patrons of TAA this year!

Eli Cedrone



Our demonstrator on Wednesday, February 17, at 7:00 pm will be oil artists Eli Cedrone.

Eli has always been influenced by the power of images to express ideas and emotions. Painting is a process of discovery and decision making where disparate elements pull together until the image is clearly expressed. Ultimately her concerns are with the expressive qualities of light captured with paint. She describes her style as Contemporary Impressionism.

Eli graduated from the School of Art & Design/Suffolk University in Boston. After graduating she began a career in advertising in Bermuda. A brief hiatus from her job landed her in Florence, Italy to further study art. From Bermuda she went to California for 10 years working as an illustrator and magazine designer. She then came back to her roots in Boston where she continued her studies at the School of the MFA and began painting full-time. She returns to Bermuda and California often to teach workshops.

You can view Eli's work at www.elicedrone.com.

Pot Luck Supper, Raffle & Auction

Another Pot Luck Supper has come and gone with great food and great fun. Thank you to Sis Denson, Sharon Oliveira, and Judy Stuart for decorating and setting up the gallery for this event. The centerpieces were great!

Our by-law changes were passed unanimously by all who attended. Thank you!

We have two new members on our Board of Directors, Mike Walczak and Eleanor Da Rosa. Welcome aboard!

Congratulations to our raffle winners: 1st prize went to Dolores Kearns, 2nd prize went to Ann Rebello, 3rd prize went to Betty Hillcoat, and 4th prize went to Sylvia Wade.

Last, but not least, thank you to all of you who attended the supper, brought great food, and great items for our auction.









If you haven't sent in your dues for this year please send it as soon as possible.

Thank you!